
 

 
 
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

National President announces closing of the Phi Chi Phi Chapter at 
the State University of New York - Binghamton 

 
Neptune, NJ, November 30, 2012 

 
The National President has issued a summary suspension of the Phi Chi Phi Chapter 

at the State University of New York - Binghamton.  This decision is based upon the 

investigation into hazing allegations.  The Phi Chi Phi Chapter has thirty days to 

appeal this decision.   

 

Alpha Chi Rho has a long standing position against hazing.  It deems hazing 

antithetical to our values, ideals and landmarks.  

 

The closing of this Chapter underscores the importance of following the policies of 

the National Fraternity, the host institution and state laws. 

 

Our mission:  Alpha Chi Rho is a men’s collegiate fraternity whose purpose is to 

enhance the lifelong intellectual, moral and social development of our members 

through the guidance of our landmarks. 

 

Our landmarks: 

1. Membership from among those who are prepared to realize in word and deed, 

the Brotherhood of all men. 

2. The insistence on a high and clean moral standard. 

3. The paramount duty of Brotherly love among members. 

4. Judgment not by externals, but by intrinsic worth: no one is denied membership 

into Alpha Chi Rho because of race, creed or nationality. 

 

Alpha Chi Rho was founded at Trinity College in Hartford, CT in 1895.  For 

additional information, please contact Scott Carlson, Chief Executive Officer at the 

National office. 


